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Dear Parents,
“The theatre (performance) is as essential to civilization as safe, pure water.” 
Congratulations to our latest ‘Stars of the Week’ 
ASH – Stanley for super listening
OAK – Levi for great all round effort
BEECH – Lexi for trying really hard in all her learning and working well in a group
CHESTNUT – Molly for speaking so clearly in the production
SYCAMORE – Josh, Dylan, Rudy and Ben for a seamless performance of The Keymaster; stepping into new roles at the last minute
The Keymaster
Well done to all concerned for the Yr 4, 5 and 6 performance of The Keymaster. I was delighted that the evening performances went so well and without any hiccups – all the performers were brilliant and created a highly memorable show. The Thursday show was concluded with the Year 6 pupils being presented with their leavers’ sweatshirts – again thanks to all concerned. 
Ash Class Visit
Ash Class enjoyed a terrific day on Thursday at Hillier’s Arboretum learning all about plants. They were ably supported by lots of volunteers – Thank you. I am told it was a great success and the pupils were a credit to the school.
Library Books

Please return any school library books by 20th July.

School Lunches

If you have not already returned your lunch order form for September, please return as soon as possible.

Pupils who are moving from KS1 to KS2 and still require a paid lunch can collect a form from the office.

Recent Events in Salisbury and Amesbury
I have been contacted by Wiltshire Council to disseminate the following advice:

The risk to the general public remains low. If children or young people encounter strange objects in the coming days or weeks, they should leave them alone and alert the police. The Chief Medical Officer advises the public ‘not to pick up any strange items such as needles, syringes or unusual containers.’ The simplest way to remember this advice seems to be, 

“If you didn’t drop it, don’t pick it up.”
TD Days 2018/19
Important dates for your diary – school will be closed to pupils on these days:
· 21st September 2018

· 24th October 2018

· 21st December 2018

· 1st February 2019

· 25th July 2019
Dates Ahead
Wednesday 18th – GHASA AGM at 3.30 pm in the school hall
Thursday 19th –Helpers’ Tea (Invite only)

  Leavers BBQ 



  Discos Key Stage 1 between 6 and 7 pm 


             Key Stage 2 between 7.15 and 8.15 pm


  Tea-Towels will be on sale at the discos 
Monday 23rd – Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2 pm

Have a great weekend!
Paddy Macey.

